
Franklin Academy Boynton Beach
Parent and Family Engagement Plan Summary

Parent and Family Engagement Mission Statement

Franklin Academy’s mission is to develop compassionate, lifelong learners through a standards-based
curriculum and intercultural-mindedness. We foster collaboration, high expectations, strong parent
partnerships, and character development through community service. We emphasize character
development through active service in the local, national, and international community, while adhering to the
principle that all children can learn.

Annual Title I Meeting

Each year, Franklin families are invited to attend our Annual Title I Meeting to learn about our schoolwide
Title I Program and its requirements. This year’s meeting will be on Thursday, September 18, 2025, from
6:00–7:30 PM in the school cafeteria.

Parent and Family Engagement Trainings

We offer trainings to help families understand resources that support their children’s academic success:

● Parent Tech Night: Learn, Click, Connect (10/18/25) — Understand digital tools to support learning
at home.

● Global Families Night (11/5/25) — Strategies to bridge language barriers and boost academic
success.
Empowering Growth for PM3 (2/4/26) — Navigate the state platform and use PM1 & PM2 data to
guide learning.

Shared Decision Making

Franklin Families are invited to join meetings throughout the year to receive academic updates and take part
in shared decision-making to support student success. We welcome all input at parent conferences, Title I
meetings, and trainings.

Communication

Franklin Academy keeps families informed about Title I programs, meetings, and activities in timely,
accessible, and inclusive ways. We share information through emails, phone calls, texts, and our website.
Materials are available in families' primary languages. Printed materials are also sent home and available at
school events and the front office.



Accessibility for All Families 
 
Franklin Academy is committed to making every family feel included in their child’s education. We provide 
translated communications and accessibility to staff who can interpret information at Title I events, meetings, 
and trainings to ensure all families can understand, participate, and partner in their child’s learning journey. 
 
 
Volunteers 
 
In addition to our required service hours, Families are encouraged to volunteer at our school to help 
students and teachers be successful. To find out more about volunteer opportunities, please contact our 
director of school operations Ms. Tina Huelsman. We would love to have your help. 
 
 
Our Plan 
 
This plan was developed based on the needs of our school and feedback from families, staff, and 
community members. Since communication is a school priority, we welcome suggestions to strengthen our 
family engagement efforts. Please feel free to contact Assistant Principal Ms. Yurick or Principal Ms. L’Etoile 
with any ideas or questions. We also encourage you to attend our annual Stakeholder Input Meeting in the 
spring and complete training evaluations. Your input is valued and always considered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


